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MCK surveying youth on 

engagement 
 
(Kahnawake – 24, Ohiarí:ha/June 2022)  
 
The Public Relations Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke is 
announcing that a survey is being conducted with Kahnawa'kehró:non 
youth to seek more effective methods of engaging their respective age 
group.  
 
The survey, which should take between 3-4 minutes, is available by 
clicking here until Thursday, July 7th at 4pm. We ask that any parents 
and friends share with youth who have an interest in keeping informed 
on MCK related events, news and information. 
    

 
   
Participants of the survey will be entered into a draw for 1 of 3 $50 gift 
certificates (1 Sports Experts, 2 Shop Kahnawà:ke), which will 
randomly be chosen after the survey ends. 
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